Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee Meeting Minutes April 4, 2014

The meeting of the Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee was called to order at 9 a.m. by Chairman Bruce Hutchins. Also present were members Peter Teitelbaum, Linda Burke, Mary Bruce, and guest Frank Gay.

Destination Plymouth: Scheduled guest Paula Fisher of Destination Plymouth was unable to attend the meeting.

Workshop Meeting Discussion/Follow Up: All agreed that the workshop meeting was useful but that additional work is needed to put together visitor packages.

Discussion regarding other parking and transportation issues ensued. Mr. Gay said it is possible that a shuttle could run in Onset from remote parking lots to the beach and businesses on a pilot basis. After further discussion, Ms Bruce asked that Lt. Walcek be invited to a future meeting to discuss Onset parking issues.

Other Business: Ms Bruce and Ms Burke said they would research trash disposal options for Onset and any existing agreements with SEMASS and/or Covanta.

On a motion by Ms Burke, seconded by Ms Bruce, the committee voted to adjourn at 9:57 a.m. (4-0-0).

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Burke Clerk

> Approved 3.0.0 5/a/2014